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Date: 8th April, 2021 

To,  
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip Code: 539659 
Script ID: VIDLI 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub:  Disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 read with sub-para 6 of Para B, Part A of 

Schedule – III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015.  

 
This is to inform you that due to ongoing Covid-19 pandemic and in compliance with the 
directives / regulations issued by the Central / State Governments / local regulatory 
authority(ies), the operations of most of the units of the Company have been temporarily shut 
down and some units of the Company are open for food delivery / takeaway services only. 
Due to uncertainty in the situation, the financial impact cannot be ascertained now and the 
Company will inform the Stock Exchange about further development at appropriate time. 
 
Since past year, Company has taken several cost cutting measures to help in sustaining the 
situation. No major impact on the assets or liquidity of the Company is envisaged and the 
Company will be able to service its debt and other statutory financial requirements. The 
Company will also continue to fulfil all its statutory responsibilities. 
 
Kindly take the above information on your record.  
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Vidli Restaurants Limited 
 
 
Vidhi V. Kamat 
Managing Director 
DIN: 07038524 
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